
 

For production alert on MCFC website?  K 
 
From: Drabinski, Kevin@DOT [mailto:Kevin.Drabinski@dot.ca.gov]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2022 11:16 AM 
Subject: News Release (Monterey County) Hwy. 1 Rock Scaling at Hurricane Point to Result in 
Delays Next Week 
 
Date: Friday, September 9, 2022 
District: 05 – Santa Barbara, San Luis Obispo, Monterey, San Benito, and Santa 

Cruz Counties 
Contact: Kevin Drabinski or Alexa Bertola 
Phone: (805) 549-3138 or (805) 549-3237  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

HIGHWAY 1 ROCK SCALING AT HURRICANE POINT 
TO RESULT IN 20 MINUTE DELAYS NEXT WEEK 

 
MONTEREY COUNTY – A rock scaling operation on Highway 1 on the Big Sur coast 
will result in delays for travelers next week. 
 
Rock scaling on Highway 1 near Hurricane Point (PM 58) will result in intermittent 
delays in both directions of the highway of up to 20 minutes.  
 
These operations will take place on Tuesday Sept. 13, Wednesday Sept. 14, and 
Thursday Sept. 15, from 9 am to 2:30 pm. 
 
During these 20-minute closures, Caltrans crews, who will have rappelled down the 
hillside above the roadway, will dislodge debris and rock, and clean up the debris before 
reopening the roadway to travel. 
 
Rock scaling is performed as a preventative maintenance measure to help ensure the 
safety of travelers. 

Message and directional signs will be in place to alert travelers in the area. Please allow 
extra time during your commute through this section of scenic byway. 

For traffic updates on other state highways in Monterey County, travelers may contact 
Caltrans District 5 Public Affairs at 805-549-3318 or can visit the District 5 website at: 
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-5 

                           | #BeWorkZoneAlert | Twitter | Facebook | YouTube | 
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